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Upon arriving, please check your kids in at our check-in station by 
the main doors. Children stay with their parents in the service 
until their programs begin. 

Kidcare      (ages 0-2 yrs)  Room 115 
Jr. Kids     (ages 3-4 yrs)  Room 112 
Kids     (K-Gr. 5)               Room 208 Café  
 

If you’d prefer to keep your little one with you and need a quiet 
place there is a staycare room in the office lounge. 

KIDS MINISTRY 

June 25 
BULLETIN 

Please join us for a Special General Meeting to approve our 
2017/2018 budget.  Tuesday June 27th, 7-9pm in the café.   
Budget summaries are at the info desk and on the website. 

BUDGET APPROVAL 

Would you consider serving with us 
this summer?  Whether you have time 
for an afternoon or a weekly 
commitment, we could use help. Tasks 
include: hospitality team (coffee prep, 
info desk, greeters), communion prep, 
lawn care, facilities maintenance, and 
office administration. Sign up at the 
infodesk or email Treace 
(treace@lambrick.com).  

SERVE WITH US 

BAPTISMS	
  
Jody	
  Watson	
  

Meghan	
  Stothers	
  
Mark	
  Dosso	
  

BOTTLES FOR HOPE 

Thanks to everyone who contributed 
to the Victoria Pregnancy Centre’s 
bottle fundraiser.  LPC raised over 
$1300 of the $9153 campaign total!  
If you have yet to do so, please drop 
your bottles off at the church office 
this week. 

Today, we are leaning into Paul’s counsel to “put on” the 
character of Christ.  Reflecting on this, NT Wright 
comments, “The ‘fruit of the Spirit’ does not grow 
automatically.  The nine varieties of fruit do not suddenly appear 
just because someone has believed in Jesus, has prayed for 
God’s Spirit, and has then sat back and waited for ‘fruit’ to 
arrive.  Oh, there may well be strong and sudden initial signs 
that fruit is on the way…  [But] these are the blossoms; to get 
the fruit you have to learn to be a gardener.”  
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Issue #: [Date] Dolor Sit Amet 

  

WAYS TO  
CONNECT 

Women’s Faith Connection:  
 TUES 9:30-11:30am   
Prayerwerks: WED 7- 8am 

Women in the Word: WED 7- 9pm. 

Men’s Bible Study: THURS 7-8:15am  
ELL:  Finished for the season 

Look for more information at  
www .lambrick.com/get-connected

OFFICE HOURS:   
MON-THURS   9-4:30 

PRAYER MATTERS 

WELCOME TO LAMBRICK PARK CHURCH         June 25, 2017 

we seek to KNOW, LOVE & SERVE GOD 
          with GRACE, AUTHENTICITY & HOSPITALITY 
        In our CHURCH, NEIGHBOURHOOD & WORLD 

This week please pray with us for Camp Imadene, one of our 
local missions partners.   Pray for the staff and volunteers 
who are now gearing up for this summer's camps, and for  the 
LIT Training and weekend of prayer in the coming days.  
Many groups have been guests at Imadene in the last 6 
weeks,  pray that God will continue to work in the nearly 
2,000 people who have been there.   Pray for this year’s 
summer camps, that all volunteer positions will be filled, and 
that God will richly bless each camper.   Pray for members of 
our Lambrick family who will be working at the camp or 
attending as campers.  
Also, please pray for the Executive Director, Andy Renton 
and his wife Jennie-Lynne as they have announced this will 
be his last summer in Imadene's Executive Director role. We 
are thankful for their faithful commitment and pray for 
wisdom as the Board initiates the search process later this 
Fall.  Please pray for a sense of peace and confidence in 
God's design as they enter this time of transition.  

ALPHA 
The missions team is looking for people who want to explore 
the opportunity to share and grow their faith in a Home 
Alpha this fall.  If you are interested in leading, helping, 
participating or inviting a friend or family member, please 
connect with Michael McMullen or contact the office for 
more information. 


